


From: Veneklasen, Jennifer O.
To: Ennis, Deitra L.
Cc: Jones, Barbara A.; Toussaint, Lisa M
Subject: Request for Advisory Opinion - 2019-4 (Wilber)
Date: Monday, October 7, 2019 12:06:00 PM

Hi Dee.
 
In preparing for the upcoming Board of Ethics meeting, I find that I do not have any forms or
corresponding materials for Request for Advisory Opinion – 2019 - 4 (Wilber).
 
It is my understanding that Mr. Wilber appeared before the Board on April 4, 2019, and verbally
requested an advisory opinion. I further understand that he waived confidentiality on this matter.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Veneklasen
Deputy Clerk | Municipality of Anchorage
907.343.4688
www.muni.org
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